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Caregiving is pro-life! 

“As Christians, we are 

called to help build a 

civilization of life and of love, 

in which seriously ill persons 

and their families are never 

abandoned, but are supported 

with services, friendship, and 

love.” 

—United States Conference 

of Catholic Bishops, 

“Pastoral Plan for Pro-life 

Activities”  
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Caregiving is pro-life! 

“When we take another into 

our keeping, it is not just our 

brother or our sister. . . . We 

serve the Lord of life, and we 

become truly alive ourselves.” 

—United States Conference 

of Catholic Bishops, 

“Faithful for Life” 
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